
 
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166

 

TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 
www.cngc.com

 
September 11, 2020 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: UG-200393, WAC 480-90-257, Revised Commission Basis Report 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Cascade submits the current report as a replacement to the original report filed on April 30, 2020.  
During Staff’s investigation and analysis of the report, discovered in the report several items were 
to make the results more accurate. 
 
In this report, Cascade has revised the rate base calculation to reflect average of monthly 
averages, instead of end of period. Cascade has reviewed its records and is unaware of any items 
that materially impact its results of operation per the criteria identified in WAC 480-90-257(2)(b). 
 
The attached summary sheets and supporting workpapers, UG-200393 CNGC Commission Basis 
ARpt 9-11-20r.pdf and UG-200393 CNGC Commission Basis WP 9-11-20r.xlsx.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
        
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.,  
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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